
DECEMBER 15, 2024 
 
As many of you know, Canon Jackson 
will be leaving us at the end of January 
2025.  

We have completed the process for 
publicizing our clergy opening both 
statewide and nationally and are   
waiting to hear from Canon Anita 
Braden regarding any interested 
clergy.  

The Diocese will receive all               
applications and perform a back-

Advent Rector Search Update

ground check prior to sending us the 
applicants names. 

Securing a new clergy person is a 
long, arduous process and we have 
completed all the steps required of a 
congregation, therefore we hope to 
start the interview process very 
soon.  

Please keep this process and our 
Search Committee in your prayers. 

SEPTEMBER 8, 2024 

Our Parish Profile has been approved 
by Canon Anita Braden at the AZ  
Episcopal Diocese. 

What does that mean for Advent? 
There will be a six week period when 
we receive the names of those           
interested in being our next Rector. At 
the conclusion of the six weeks the 
Search Committee will interview the 

candidates and forward to the   
Vestry those candidates that may 
be good fit at Advent. The Vestry 
will then determine which           
candidates they think will fit through 
their own interview process. 

It is our sincere hope we find our 
next Rector by the end of this year.


